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This is a transparent attempt to limit women's access to abortions. Chemical abortions
have been proven safe over and over again. If used correctly, there is no need for a 
health care provider to be present during their use. With the shortage of health care 
workers in the state of Maine, this bill would add an unreasonable burden onto 
medical facilities. Wait times for doctor's appointments are already months long, 
which means women could pass the point of safe termination waiting for an opening 
to have their abortion in a doctor's office rather than safely at home. This bill doesn't 
make sense for women or for the state's health care infrastructure.


